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'In Reply Refer To:

Docket: STN 50-482

e

Kansas Gas and Electric Company
ATTN: Glenn L. Koester

Vice President - Nuclear
P. O. Box 208
Wichita, Kansas 67201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated March 14, 1986. The NRC staff has concluded
the initial review of charges made to the Emergency Plan, dated February 1986,
and requests additional information. Our review indicates that some of the
planning guidance elements of NUREG-0654 do not appear to have been adequately
addressed. Because of this, additional information is/ required so that we may
complete the review of the revised emergency plan.

The items which require additional information are identified in the
enclosure. It is requested that you respond to this office with your written
reply within 30 days after receipt of this , letter.

Sincerely,

@ .%whx1 bya''

J. E. Gagliardo, Chfef
Reactor Projects Branch

Enclosure:
As stated
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Kansas Gas and Electric Company
ATTN: Otto Maynard, Manager

of Licensing
P. O. Box 309 (Sharp Road)
Burlington, Kansas 66839

Forrest Rhodes, Plant Superintendent
Wolf Creek Generating Station
P. O. Bnx 309
Burlington, Kansas 66839

.

Kansas Radiation Control Program Direct r
,

A! 86-126 '

h RPS/B' ) C:RPB
'

RIV:EP&S C:EP&SFfi D:
CAHackne , m LAYand4% R ktja'rt DjHunier ' Gagliaido
A /4 /86 G k/)/86 fL /g /86 9/d /86 ,//f/867 /

* T *!88u 8t8 % f(pw> r een

'
t,

u....



L
.- .

Kansas Gas & Electric Company -2-

bcc to DMB ( A045)

bcc distrib. by RIV:
RPB Myron Karman, ELD, MNBB (1)
Resident Inspector R. D. Martin, RA
Section Chief (RPB/B) DRSP
R&SPB RSB
RIV File C. A. Hackney
MIS System L. A. Yandell
RITS Operator R. L. Bangart
D. Weiss, LFMB (AR-2015)
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